September 20, 2005
No. A/89

MINISTER PETTIGREW TO ADDRESS UNITED NATIONS GENERAL ASSEMBLY

Foreign Affairs Minister Pierre Pettigrew is currently in New York to participate in the
60th session of the United Nations General Assembly (UNGA). On September 21,
2005, Minister Pettigrew will deliver Canada’s address to the UNGA.

Event: Canada’s statement to General Assembly, delivered by Minister Pettigrew
(open coverage)

Date: Wednesday, September 21, 2005

Time: 11:00 a.m.

Location: General Assembly Hall
United Nations Headquarters
First Avenue at 46th Street
New York, United States

For more information, please contact:

Sébastien Théberge

Director of Communications

Office of the Minister of Foreign Affairs
{613) 995-1851

Media Relations Office
Foreign Affairs Canada

(613) 995-1874
http://www.international.gc.ca
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